
BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR AT THE ORTHODOX SCHOOLS OF
THE DIOCESE
During his stay in the city of Dolisie, on Friday 11th October 2013, His Grace
Bishop Panteleimon performed the Blessing of the Water at the “Light of the World”
Schools, for the beginning of the new school year 2013-2014.

Addressing the pupils of the Primary, High and Lyceum of the Holy Diocese of
Brazzaville, he spoke of the importance of education for the spiritual progress and
maturity of each person and by extension the broader social community, and also
emphasized the importance of Christ-centered education. He also passed on the
prayers  and  blessings  of  His  Beatitude  Theodoros  II,  Pope  and  Patriarch  of
Alexandria and All Africa, to the teachers and the pupils.
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